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February 1, 1985

Mr. Ron Mulheron

Duty Shift Superintendent
Point Beach Nuclear Plant
6610 Nuclear Road

Two Rivers, Wisconsin 54241

Dear Mr. Mulheron:

Thank you for meeting with Bruce Boger, Joe McMillen (RIII), and myself at

the Point Beach Nuclear Power Plan on January 16, 1985. I found the meeting

to be a very valuable meeting in that it provided me with an opportunity to

hear your concerns about the NRC Requalification Audit Program and to

;:entify many of our ongoing efforts to improve the Operator Licensing
ogram,

While I noted the high level of your frustration with the current program, I
do believe that we agreed on 2 number of key issues that should not only help
reduce that frustration, but also contribute to enhanced plant operations.
The first issue was the importance of and the need for input into the
licensed operator requalification training program by experienced shift
superintendents. What action can you take to address this issue? Inform
your management of your willingnes: to identify your crew's training needs
sufficiently in advance of the scheduled training so that learning objectives
(e.g., ones that both you and your training ctaff agree are appropriate o
address the training needs) and training prograins can be developed
by the training staff, As we discussed at our mecting, this is not to say
that other inputs for the ragualification training program, such as operating
events at other reactors, new NRC requirements, etc., should be excluded, but
you should work with the training staffs to get these needs addressed in a
gerfornance oriented context. For my :art. » have asked Bruce Boger, Acting
ranch Chief, Operator Licensing Branch, tc reaffirm to each region our
intention that the requalification audit examinations prepared and
administered by NRC are not to be "repeats” of the initial licensing
examination. These examinations should be more operationally oriented and,
where they exist, based on the knowledge, skills, and abilities identified in
the learning objectives of the utility requalification program. Even though
the NRC has resource constraints and NRC regulations must be met in order to
have your licenses renewed, the requalification training effort should be
geared toward addressing agreed upon needs.

In this regard, the efforts WEPCO has taken to achieve INPO accreditation
should significantly assist their efforts. The NRC is also taking steps to
make our examinations more operationally oriented. We have compiled a
catalog that identifies necessary RO and SRO knowledges. Experienced SRO's
have reviewed this catalog for completeness and have rated each knowledge for
importance. This catalog will be published this spring and can be made Foint
Beach specific in the future based upon WEPCO input. The real key in this

ormcep|  Detween|your training department agd the Region III operator licensing staff.
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Mr. Ron Mulheron o February 1, 1985

A second issue that parallels the importance of and need for your input into
the facility requalification training program is .he need for your input and
comments on NRC's proposed rules and proposed Regulatory Guides. You have
the opportunity to comment on the current NRC proposals to change the
licensing process. To encourage your comments, copies of these proposals
have been mailed directly to you. Your comments can be provided directly to
NRC or to your training department for preparation of a consolidated WEPCO
response. We have set up a program to provide each individual commenting
with a copy of the final rules and ¢ letter that discusses the resolution of
the comments submitted to the NRC.

The third issue was the role of the resident inspector following a
requalification exam. I agree that resident inspectors should not approach
individual operators who "failed" the NRC requalification exam to ask what
actions are going to be taken against them, The appropriate action is to
verify with the trazining staff that the actions called for in the utilities'
appreved Requalification Training Program is folilowed. This was discussed
with Region 111 menagement and should be the appropriate action followed in
the future.

Another area of agreement was that the NRC inspection or audit program should
have the flexibility to concentrate on the facilities that have demonstrated
poorer performance. The current audit program has that flexibility in that
the guidance to the Regional Administrators is to audit average performers
once every two years, to audit below average performers once every vear and
to audit the above average performer once every three years, depending upon
the availability of resources. Above average performance for this area is
Category 1 SALP ratings or INPO Accreditation,

We agreed that the NRC's requalification audit exam at Ginna was not
administered in accordance with the current guidance for that program. Both
Region I managemert and Headquarters have taken steps to ensure that future
requaiification programs are consistent with the guidelines.

We also agreed on the value of plant specific simulators in training and
requalification programs. As you will note in the proposed rule changes, the
NRC alsc recognizes the benefits of evaluating individuals in the environment
in which they would be expected to perform. Accordingly, we have proposed
that each license candidate demonstrate, cn a simulation facility, the
ability to operate a nuclear power plant. Because of your strong support for
a simualtor, I am sending a copy fo this letter to WEPCO management so that
they are aware of your support, you may wish to amplify.
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Mr. Ron Mulheron

February 1, 1985

Again, 1 thank you for the opportunity to meet with you and share our ideas
on the Operator Licensing Program. I'd also like to share one Tinal area of
agreement. Namely, it can be cold and snowy in Wisconsin in the winter, 1
look forward to seeing the beauty of your area in the summer,

Sincerely,

Hugh L. Thompson, Jr., Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Division of Humen Factors Safety ‘
cc: C. W. Fay
H. De~ton
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February 1, 1985

Mr. Tom Sheley

Duty Shift Superintendent
Point Beach KNuclear Plant
6610 Nuclear Road

Two Rivers, Wisconsin 54241

Dear Mr. Sheley:

Tha. . you for meeting with Bruce Boger, Joe McMillen (RIII), and myself at
tic ">int Beach Nuclear Power Plan on January 16, 1985. | found the meeting
to by a very valuable meeting in that it provided me with an opportunity to
iiear your concerns abcout the NRC Requalification Audit Program and to
fdentify many of our ongoing efforts to improve the Operater Licensing
Program,

While | noted the high level of your frustration with the current program, I
do believe that we agreed on a number of key issues that should not only help
reduce that frustration, but also contribute to enhanced plant operations.
The first issue was the importance of and the need for input inte the
licensed operator requalification training program by experienced shift
superintendents. What action can you take to address this issue? Inform
your management of your willingness to identify your crew's training needs
sufficiently in advance of the scheduled training so that learning objectives
(e.g., ones that both you and your training staff agree are appropriate to
address the training needs) and training programs can be developed

by the training staff. As we discussed at our meeting, this is not to say
that other inputs for the requalification training program, such as operating
events at other reactors, new NRC requirements, etc., should be excluded, but
you should work with the training staffs to get these needs addressed in a
performance oriented context. For my part, 1 have asked Bruce Boger, Acting
Branch Chief, Operator Licensing Branch, to reaffirm to each region our
intention that the requalification audit examinations prepared and
administered by NRC are not to be "repeats” of the initial licensing
examination., Thess examinations should be more operationally oriented and,
where they exist, based on the knowledge, skills, and abilities identified in
the learning objectives of the utility requalification program. Even though
the NRC has resource constraints and NRC regulations must be met in order to
have your licenses renewed, the requalification training effort should be
geared toward addressing agreed upon needs.

in this regard, the efforts WEPCO has taken tc achieve INPO accreditation
should significantly assist their efforts. The NRC is also taking steps to
make our examirations more operationally oriented. We have compiled a
catalog that identifies necessary RO and SRO knowledges. Experienced SRO's
have reviewed this catalog for completeness and have rated each knowledge for
importance. This catalog will be published this spring and can be made Point
Beach specific in the future based upon WEPCO input. The real key in this
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Mr. Tom Sheley
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-2 - February 1, 1985

A second issu¢ that parallels the importance of and need for your input into
the facility requalification training program is the need for your input and
comments on NRC's proposed rules and proposed Regulatory Guides. You have
the cpportunity to comment on the current NRC proposals to change the
licensing process. To encourage your comments, copies of these propesals
have been mailed directly to you. Your comments can be provided directly to
NRC or to your training department for preparation of a consolidated WEPCO
response. We hav- set up a program to provide each individual commenting
with a copy oi t.e final rules and a letter that discusses the resolution of
the comments submitted to the NRC.

The third issue was the role of the resident inspector following a
requalification exam. I agree that resident inspectors should not approach
individual operators who "failed" the NRC requalification exam to ask what
actions are going to be taken against them. The appropriate action is to
verify with the training staff that the actions called for in the utilities'
approved Requalification Training Program is followed. This was discussed
with Region III management and should be the appropriate action followed in
the future.

Arother area of agreement was that the MRC inspection or audit program should
have the flexibility to concentrate on the facilities that have demonstrated
poorer performance. The current audit program has that flexibility in that
the guidance to the Regional Administraters is to audit average performers
once every two years, to audit below average performers once every year and
to audit the above average performer once every three years, depending upon
the availability of resources. Above average performance for this area is
Category 1 SALP ratings or INPO Accreditation,

We agreed that the NRC's requalification audit exam at Ginna wes not
administered in accordance with the current guidence for that program. Both
Region 1 menagement and Headquarters have taken steps to ensure that future
requalification programs are consistent with the guidelines.

We also agreed on the value of plant specific simulators in training and
requalification programs. As you will note in the proposed rule changes, the
NRC also recognizes the benefits of evaluating individuals in the environment
in which they would be expected to perform. Accordingly, we have proposed
that each license candidete demonstrate, on a simulation facility, the
ability to operate a nuclear power plant. Because of your strong support for
a simualtor, 1 am sending a copy fo this letter to WEPCO management so that
they are aware of your support, you may wish to amplify.
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Kr.rTom Sheley ok February 1, 1985

Again, I thank you for the opportunity to meet with you and share our ideas
on the Operator Licensing Program. I'd also like to share one final area of
agreement. Namely, it can be cold and snowy in Wisconsin in the winter. I
look forward to seeing the beauty of your area in the summer.

Sincerely,

Drizinal Sin
Ruzh L, Thon iy o1

Hugh L. Thompson, Jr., Director
Division of Human Factors Safety
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: C. W. Fay
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February 1, 1985

Mr. Tim Ross

Training Supervisor

Point Beach Nuclear Plant
6610 huclear Road

Two Rivers, Wisconsin 54241

Dear Mr, Ross:

Thank you for meeting with Bruce Boger, Joe McMillen (RIIl), and myself at
the Point Beach Nuclear Power Plan on January 16, 1985, 1 found the meeting
to be a very valuable meeting in that it provided me with an opportunity to
hear your concerns about the NRC Requalification Audit Program and to
fdentify many of our ongoing efforts to improve the Operator Licensing
Program,

While I noted the high level of your frustration with the current program, I
do believe that we agreed on a number of key issues that should not only help
reduce that frustration, but alsc contribute to enhanced plant operations.
The first issue was the importance of and the need for input intc the
licensed operator requalification training program by experienced shift
superintendents. What action can you take to address this issue? Inform
your management of your willingrness to identify your crew's training needs
sufficiently in advance of the scheduled training so that learning objectives
(e.g., ones that both you and your training staff agree are appropriate to
address the training needs) and training programs can be developed

by the training staff. As we discussed at our meeting, this is not to say
that other inputs for the requalification training program, such as operating
events at cother reactors, new NRC requirements, etc., should be excluded, but
you should work with the training staffs to get these needs addressed in a
performance oriented context. For my part, [ have asked Bruce Boger, Acting
Branch Chief, Operator Licensing Branch, to reaffirm to each region our
intention that the requalification audit examinaticns prepared and
administered by NRC are not to be "repeats" of the initial licensing
examination. These examinations should be more operatiorally oriented and,
where they exist, based on the knowledge, skills, and abilities identified in
the learning objectives of the utility requalification program. Even though
the NRC has resource constraints and NRC regulations must be met in order to
have your licenses renewed, the requalification training effort should be
geared toward addressing agreed upon needs.

In this regard, the efforts WEPCO has taken to achieve INPC accreditation
should significantly assist their efforts. The NRC is also taking steps to
make our examinations more operationally oriented. We have compiled a
catalog that identifies necessary RC and SRO knowledges. Experienced SRO's
have reviewed this catalog for completeness and have rated each knowledge for
importance. This catalog will be published this spring and can be made Point
Beach specific in the future based upon WEPCO input. The real key in this
arge—is
between fon {I11 operator }icensing sta
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Mr. Tim Ross February 1, 1985

A ceccnd issue that perailels the importance of and need for your input into |
the facility requalification training program is the need for your input and |
comments on NRC's preposed rules and proposed Regulatory Guides. You have |
the opportunity to comment on the current NRC proposals to change the

licensing process. To enccurage your comments, copies of these proposals

have been mailed directly to you. Your comments can be previded directly to

NRC or to your training department for preparation of a consolidated WEPCO

response. We have set up a program to provide each individual commenting

with a copy of the final rules and 2 letter that discusses the resclution of

the comments submitted to the KRC.

The third issue was the role of the resident inspector following a
requalification exam. 1 agree that resident inspectors should not approach
individual operators who "failed" the KRC requalification exam to ask what
actions are going to be taken against them. The appropriate action is te
verify with the training staff that the actions called for in the utilities'
approved Requaiification Training Program is followed. This was discussed
with Region 111 management and should be the appropriate action followed in
the future.

Another area of agreement was that the NRC inspection or audit program should
have the flexibility to concentrate on the facilities that have demonstrated
poorer performance. The current audit program has that flexibility in that
the guidance to the Regional Administrators is to audit average performers
once every two years, to audit below average performers once every year and
to audit the above average performer once every three years, depending upon
the availability of resources. Above average performance for this area is
Category 1 SALP ratings or INPO Accreditation.

We agreed that the NRC's requalification audit exem at Ginna was not
administered in accordance with the current guidance for that program. Both
Region I management and Headquarters have taken steps to ensure that future
requalification programs are consistent with the guidelines.

We also agreed on the value of plant specific stnulators in training and
requalification programs. As you will note in the proposed rule changes, the
NRC also recogrizes the benefits of evalueting individuals in the environment
in which they would be expected to perform. Accordingly, we have proposed
that each license candidate demonstrate, on a simulation facility, the
ability to operate a nuclear power plant. Because of your strong support for
a sfmualtor, 1 am sending 2 copy fo this letter to WEPCC management so that
they are aware of your support, you may wish to amplify.
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Tim Ross

February 1,

1935

Again, I thank ycu for the opportunity to meet with you and share our ideas

on the Operator Licensing Program,
agreement,

look forward to seeing the beauty of your area in the summer.

cc:

C. W. Fay

Sincerely,

oo
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wt —\pson|4‘
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Kugh L. Thompson, Jr., Director
Division of Human Factors Safety
O0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

I'd also 1ike to share one final area of
Namely, it can be cold and snowy in Wisconsin in the winter,
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February 1, 1985

Mr. Leo Kamyszek

Duty Shift Superintendent
Point Beach Nuclear Plant
6610 Nuclear Road

Two Rivers, Wisconsin  5424)

Dear Mr. Kamyszek:

Thank you for meeting with Bruce Boger, Joe McMillen (RIIT), and myself at
the Point Beach Nuclear Power Plan on January 16, 1985, I found the meeting
to be a very valuable meeting in that it provided me with an opportunity to
hear your concerns about the NRC Requalification Audit Program and to
identify many of our ongoing efforts to improve the Operator Licensing
Program. Boy was I glad to see someone at the meeting who had signed my
qualification cards when we were together in the NAVY!

While I noted the high level of your frustration with the current program, I
do believe that we agreed on a number of key issues that should not only help
reduce that frustration, but also contribute to enhanced plant operations,
The first issue was the importance of and the need for input into the
licensed operator requalification training program by experienced shift
superintendents. What action can you take to address this issue? Inform
your management of your willingness to identify your crew's training needs
sufficiently in advance of the scheduled training so that learning objectives
(e.g., ones that both you and your training staff agree are appropriate to
address the training needs) and training programs can be developed

by the training staff., As we discussed at our meeting, this is not to say
that other inputs for the requalification training program, such as operating
svents at other reactors, new NRC requirements, etc., should be excluded, but
you should work with the training staffs to get these needs addressed in a
performance oriented context, For my part, [ have asked Bruce Boger, Acting
Branch Chief, Operator Licensing Branch, to reaffirm to each region our
intention that the requalification audit examinations prepared and
administered by NRC are not to be "repeats” of the initial licensing
examination, These examinations should be more operationally oriented and,
where they exist, based on the knowledge, skills, and abilities identified in
the learning objectives of the utility requalification program. Even though
the NRC has resource constraints and NRC requlations must be met in order to
have your licenses renewed, the requalification training effort should he
geared toward addressing agreed upon needs,

In this regard, the efforts WEPCO has taken to achieve INPO accreditation
should significantly assist their efforts. The NRC is also taking steps to
make our examinations more operationally oriented, We have compiled a
catalog that identifies necessary RO and SRO knowledges. Experienced SRO's
have reviewed this catalog for completeness and have rated each knowledge for
importance, This catalog will be published this spring and can be made Point
Beach specific in the future based upon WEPCO input. The real key in this

orFicep

SURNAMED

oATED

.................................................................................................................................................

...............................................................................................................................................

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

NRC FORM 318 (10/80) NRCM 0240

el S T - s e webe g R i

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY % US.GP0 1983400247

e — 1 e, s Sl T T TR NS 2



& g

&

Mr. Leo Kamyszek February 1, 1985

A second issue that parallels the importance of and need for your input into
the facility requalification training program is the need for your input and
comments on NRC's proposed rules and proposed Regulatory Guides. You have
the opportunity to comment on the current NRC proposals to change the
licensing process. To encourage your comments, copies of these proposals
have been mailed directly to you. Your comments can be provided directly to
NRC or to your training department for preparation of a consolidat~d WEPCO
response, We have set up a program to provide each individual com.enting
with a copy of the final rules and a letter that discusses the resolution of
the comments submitted to the NRC.

The third issue was the role of the resident inspector following a
requalification exam. I agree that res’dent inspectors should not approach
individual operators who "failed" the NRC requalification exam to ask what
actions are going to be taken against them. The appropriate action is to
verify with the training staff that the actions called for in the utilities'
approved Requalification Training Program is followed. This was discussed
with Region I1I management and should be the appropriate action followed in
the future.

Another area of agreement was that the NRC inspection or audit program should
have the flexibility to concentrate on the facilities that have demonstrated
poorer performance, The current audit program has that flexibility in that
the guidance to the Regional Administrators is to audit average performers
once every two vears, to audit below average performers once every year and
to audit the above average performer once everv three vears, depending upon
the availability of resources. Above average performance for this area is
Category 1 SALP ratings or INPO Accreditation.

We agreed that the NRC's requalification audit exam at Ginna was not
administered in accordance with the current guidance for that program. Both
Region I management and Headquarters have taken steps to ensure that future
requalification programs are consistent with the guidelines.

We also agreed on the value of plant specific simulators in training and
requalification programs. As you will note in the proposed rule changes, the
NRC also recognizes the benefits of evaluating individuals in the environment
in which they would be expected to perform. Accordingly, we have proposed
that each license candidate demonstrate, on a simulation facility, the
ability to operate a nuclear power plant, Because of your strong support for
a simualtor, I am sending a copy fo this letter to WEPCO management so that
they are aware of your support, you may wish to amplify,
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Mr. Leo Kamyszek February

Again, I thank you for the opportunity to meet with vou and share our ideas
on the Operator Licensing Program, I'd also like to share one final area of
a(]rp_pmpnt. Namp!\/’ it can be cold and snowvy in Wisconsin in the winter. I
look forward to seeing the beauty of vour area in the summer,

Sincerely,

Hugh L. Thompson, Jr., Director
Division of Human Factors Safety
Office of Nuclear Reactor Reaulation

BEATO/LTR TO OPERATORS
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February 1, 1985

Mr. Erdich Ziller

Duty Shift Superintendent
Point Beach Nuclear Plant
6610 Nuclear Road

Two Rivers, Wisconsin 54241

Dear Mr. Ziller:

Thank you for meeting with Bruce Boger, Joe McMillen (RIII), and myself at
the Point Beach Nuclear Power Plan on January 16, 1985. [ found the meeting
to be a very valuable meeting in that 1t provided me with an opportunity to
hear your concerns about the NRC Requaiification Audit Program and to
fdentify many of cur ongoing efforts tc improve the Operator Licensing
Program,

While I no*ed the high level of your frustration with the current program, I
dc believe that we agreed on a number of key issues that should not only help
reduce that frustration, but also contribute to enhanced plant cperations.
The first issue was the importance of and the need for input into the
licensed operator requalification training program by experienced shift
superintendents. What action can you take to address this issue? Inform
your management of your willingness to identify your crew's training needs
sufficiently in advance of the scheduled training so that learning objectives
(e.g., ones that both you and your training staff agree are appropriate to
address the training needs) and training programs can be developed

by the training staff. As we discussed at our meeting, this is not to say
that other inputs for the requalification trainine nrogram, such as operating
events at other reactors, new NRC requirements, etc., should be excluded, but
you should work with the training staffs to get these needs addressed in a
performance oriented context. For my part, I have asked Bruce Boger, Acting
Branch Chief, Operator Licensing Branch, to reaffirm to each region our
intention that the requalification audit examinations prepared and
administered by NRC are not to be "repeats" of the initia)l licensing
examination. These examinations should be more cperationally oriented and,
where they exist, based on the knowledge, skiils, and abilities identified in
the learning objectives of the utility requalification prograw. Even though
the NRC has resource constraints and NRC regulations must be met in order to
have your licenses renewed, the requalification trainir, effort should be
geared toward addressing agreed upon needs.

In this regard, the efforts WEPLO has taken to achieve INPO accreditation
should significanctly assist their efforts. The NRC is also taking steps to
make our examiiations more operationally oriented. le have compiled 2
catalog that ‘dentifies necessary RO and SRO knowledges., Experienced SRO's
have reviewed this cataleg for completeness and have rated each knowledge for
importance, This catalog will be published this spring and can be made Point
Beach specific in the future based upon WEPCO input. The veal key in this
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Mr, Erich Ziller February 1, 1985

A second issue that parallels the importance of and need for your input into
the fecility requalification training program is the need for your input and
comments on NRC's propesed rules and proposed Regulatory Guides. You have
the opportunity to comment on the current NRC propecsals to change the
licensing process. To encourage your comments, copies of these proposals
have been mailed directly to you. Your comments can be provided directly to
NRC or to your training department for preparation of a consolidated WEPCO
rasponse. We have set up a program to provide each individual commenting
with & copy of the final rules and a le_ter that discusses the resolution of
the comments submitted to the NRC. I asked Bruce to look into your concerns
about not hearing from NRC on previous comments and to let you know what
happened.

The third issue was the role of the resident inspector following a
requalification exam. 1 agree that resident inspectors should not approach
individual operators who “failed" the NRC requalification exam to ask what
actions are going to be taken against them. The appropriate action is to
verify with the training staff that the actions called for in the utilities’
approved Requalification Training Program is followed. This was discussed
with Region 111 management and should be the appropriate action followed in
the future.

Another area of agreement was that the NRC inspection or audit program should
have the flexibility to concentrate on the facilities that have demonstrated
poorer performance. The current audit program has that flexibility in that
the guidance to the Regional Administrators is to audit average performers
once every two years, to audit below average performers once every year and
to audit the above average performer once every three years, depending upon
the availability of resources. Above average performance for this area is
Category 1 SALP ratings or [NPO Accreditation.

We agreed that the NRC's requalification audit exam at Ginna was not
administered in accordance with the current guidance for that program. Both
Region I management and Headquarters have taken steps to ensure that future
requalification programs are consistent with the guidelines,

We also agreed on the value of plant specific simulators in traini g and
requalification programs. As you will note in the proposed rule changes, the
NRC 2z1so recognizes the benefits of evaluating individuals in tiue environment
in which they would be expected to perform. Accordingly, we have proposed
that each license candidate demonstrate, on a simulation facility, the
abiiity to operate a nuclear power plant. Because of your strong support for
38 simuaitor, 1 am sending a copy fo this letter to WEPCO management so that
they are aware of your support, you may wish to amplify,
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Mr. Erich Ziller «3=- February 1, 1985

Again, I thank you for the opportunity to meet with ou and sha»e our ideas
on the Operator Licensing Program. 1'd also like to share one final area of
agreement, Namely, it can be cold and snowy in Wisconsin in the winter., I
lock forward to seeing the beauty of your area in the summer.

Sincerely,
Original Cioned by
Bush L. Thompsaon, Ir.

Hugh L. Thompson, Jr., Director
Division of Human Factors Safety
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

-----------------------------------------
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----------------------------------------
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February 1, 1985

Mr. Jon Johnson

Operating Supervisor

Point Beach Nuclear Plant
6610 Nuclear Rpad

Two Rivers, Wisconsin 54241

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Thank you for meeting with Bruce Boger, Joe McMilien (RIII), and myself at
the Point Beach Nuclear Power Plan on January 16, 1985. 1 found the meeting
to be a very valuable meeting in that it provided me with an opportunity to
hear your concerns about the NRC Requalification Audit Program and to
;dentify many of our ongoing efforts to improve the Operator Licensing
rogram.,

while I noted the high level of your frustration with the current program, I
do believe that we agreed on a number of key issues that should not only belp
reduce that frustration, but also contribute to enhanced plant operations.
The “irst issue was the ifmportance of and the need for input into the
licensed operator requalification training program by experienced shift
superintendents. What action can you take to address this issue? Inform
your management of your willingness to identify jour crew's training needs
sufficiently in advance of the scheduled training so that learning objectives
(e.q., cnes that both you and your training staff agree are appropriste to
address the training needs) and training programs can be developed
by the training staff. As we discussed at cur meeting, this is not to say
that other inputs for the regualification training program, such as operating
events at other reactors, new NRC requirements, etc., should be excluded, but
you should work with the training staffs to get these needs addressed in a
performence oriented context. For my part, I have asked Pruce Boger, Acting
Branch Chief, Operator Licensing Branch, to reaffirm to each region our
intention that the requalification audit examinations prepered and

, administered by NRC are not to be "repeats” of the initial licensing

\ examination. These examinations should be more operationally oriented and,
where they exist, based on the knowledge, skills, and abilities identified in
the learning objectives of the utility regualification program. Even though
the NRC has resource constraints and NRC regulations must be met in order to
have your licenses renewed, the requalification training effort should be
geared toward addressing agreed upon needs.

In this regard, the efforts WEPCO has taken to achieve INPO accreditation
should significantly assist tneir efforts. The NRC is also taking steps to
make our examinations more operationally oriented. We have compiled a
catalog that identifies necessary RC and SRO knowledges. Experienced SRO's
have reviewed this catalog for completeness and have rated each knowledge for
importance. This catalog will be published this spring anc can be made Point
Beach specific in the future based upon WEPCO input. The real key in this

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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Me. Jon Jonnson
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February 1, 1985

A second issue that parallels the importance of and need for your input into
the facility requalification training program is the need for your input and
comments on NRC's proposed rules and proposed Regulatery Guides. You have
the opportunity to comment on the current NRC proposals to change the
Mcensing process. To encourage your comments, copies of these proposals
have been mailed directly to you. Your comments can be provided directly to
NRC or to your training department for preparation of & consolidated WEPCO
response. We have set up a program to provide each individial commenting
with a copy of the final rules and a letter that discusses the resolution of
the comments submitted to the NRC.

The third issue was the role of the resident inspector following a
requalification exam. 1 agree that resident inspectors should not approach
individual coperators who "failed" the NRC requalification exam to ask what
actions are going to be taken against them. The appropriate action 1s to
verify with the training staff that the actions called for in the utilities'
approved Requalification Training Program 1s followed. This was discussed
with Region III management and should be the appropriate action followed in
the future,

Another area of agreement was that the NRC inspection or audit pregram should
have the flexibility to concentrate on the facilities that have demonsirated
poorer performance. The current 2udit program has that flexibility in that
the guidance to the Regional Administrators is to audit average performers
once every two years, to audit beiow average performers once every year and
to audit the above average performer once every three years, depending upon
the availability of resources. Above average performance Yor this area is
Category 1 SALP ratings or INPO Accreditation.

We agreed that the NRC's requalification audit exam at Ginna was not
administered in accordance with the current guidance for that program. Both
Region I management and Headquarters have taken steps to ensure that future
requalification programs are consistent with the guidelines,

We also agreed on the value of plant specific simulators in training and
requalification programs. As you will note in the proposed rule changes, the
NRC also recognizes the benefits of evaluat’ng individuails in the environment
in which they would be expected to perform. Accordingly, we have proposed
that each license candidate demonstrate, on a simulation facility, the
ability toc operate a nuclear power plant. Because of your strong support for
2 simualtor, 1 am sending a copy fc this letter to WEPCO management so that
they are aware of your support, you may wish to amplify,
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"r. Jon Johnson

Again, 1 thank you for the opportunity to meet with you and share our ideas

w’

on the Onerator Licensing Program.

February 1, 1985

1'd also 1ike to share one final area of

agreement. Namely, it can be cold and snowy in Wiszonsin in the winter. 1
look forward to seeing the beauty of your area in the summer.
Sincerely,
Hl‘gt’f‘.. T;‘.«;;.a;.:oh, .
Hugh L. Thompson, Jr., Director
Civision of Human Factors Safety
Oifice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
cc: C. W. Fay
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February 1, 1985

Mr. Ivan Bleeker

Duty Shift Superintendent
Point Beach Nuclear Plant
6610 Nuclear Road

Two Rivers, Wisconsin 54241

Dear Mr, Bleeker:

Thank you for meeting with Bruce Boger, Joe MchMillen (RIII), and myself at

the Point Beach Nuclear Power Plan on January 16, 1985. 1 found the meeting

to be a very valuable meeting in that it provided me with an opportunity to

hear your concerns about the NRC Requalification Audit Program and to

;:entify many of our ongoing efforts tc improve the Operator Licensing
ogram,

While I noted the high level of your frustration with the current program, I
do believe that we agreed on 2 number of key issues that should not only help
reduce that frustration, but also contribute to enhanced plant operations.
The first issue was the importance of and the need for input into the
licensed operator requalification training program by experienced shift
superintendents. What action can you take to address this issue? Inform
your management of your :1il1lingness to identify your crew's training needs
LAfficiently in advance of the scheduled training so that learning objectives
(e.g., ones that both you and your training staff agree are appropriate to
address the training needs) and training programs can be develeped

by the training staff. As we discussed at our meeting, this is not to say
that other inputs for the requalification training program, such as operating
events at other reactors, new NRC requirements, etc., chould be excludad, but
you should work with the training staffs to get these needs addressed in a
performance oriented context. For my part, I have asked Bruce Boger, Acting
Branch Chief, Operator Licensing Branch, tc reaffirm to each region our
intention that the requalification audit examinations prepared and
administered by NRC are not to be "repeats" of the initial licensing
examination. These examinations should be more operationally oriented and,
where they exist, based on the knowledge, skills, and abilities identified in
the learning objectives of the utility requalification program. Even though
the NRC has resource constraints and NRC regulations must be met in order to
have your licenses renewed, the requalification training effort should be
geared toward addressing agreed upon needs.

In this regard, the efforts WEPCO has taken to achieve INPO accreditation
should significantly assist their efforts. The NRC is also taking steps to
make our examinations more operationally oriented. We have compiled a
catalog that identifies necessary RO and SRO knowledges. Experienced SRO's
have reviewed this catalog for completeness and have rated each knowledge for
{mportance. This cataloy will be published this spring and can be made Point
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Mr. Ivan Bleeker February 1, 1985

A second issue that parallels the importance of and need for your input into
the facility requalification training program is the need for your input and
comments on NRC's proposed rules and proposed Regulatory Guides., You have
the opportunity to comment on the current NRC proposals to chz-_ 2 the
licensing process. To encourige yc'r comments, copies of these proposals
have been mailed directly to you. Your comments can be provided directly to
NRC or to your training department for preparation of a consolidated WEPCO
response. We have set up a program to provide each individual commenting
with a copy of the final rules and a letter that discusses the resolution of
the comments submitted to the NRC.

The third issue was the role of the resident inspector following a
requalification exam. I agree that resident inspectors should not approach
individual operators who "failed" the NRC requalification exam to ask what
actions are going to be taken against them. The appropriate action is to
verify with the training staff that the actions called for in the utilities'
approved Requalification Training Program is followed. This was discussed
with Region II1 management and should be the appropriate action followed in
the future.

Another area of agreement was that the NRC inspection or audit program should
have the flexibility to concentrate on the facilities that have demonstrated
poorer performance. The current audit program has that flexibility in that
the guidance to the Regional Administrators is to audit average performers
once every two years, to audit below average performers once every year and
to audit the above average performer once every three years, depending upon
the availability of resources. Above average performance for this area is
Category 1 SALP ratings or INPO Accreditation,

We agreed that the NRC's requalification audit exam at Ginna was not
administered in accordance with the current guidance for that program. Both
Region I management and Headquarters have taken steps to ensure that future
requalification programs are consistent with the guidelines.

We also agreed on the value of plant specific simulators in training and
requalification programs. As you will note in the proposed rule changes, the
NRC also recognizes the benefits of evaluating individuals in the environment
in which they would be expected to perform. Accordingly, we have proposed
that each license candidate demonstrate, on a simulation facility, the
abi1ity to operate a nuclear power plant. Because of your strong support for
a simuailor, [ am sending a copy fo this letter tc WEPCO management so ti-*
they are aware of your support, you may wish to amplify,

T R RIS DTSSR, ISR ORI s, ISP L. S AL
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Mr. Ivan Bleeker -3 - February 1, 1985

Again, I thank you for the opportunity to meet with you and share our ideas

on the Operator Licensing Program., 1'd also like to share one final area of
agreement. Namely, it can be cold and snowy in Wisconsin in the winter. I

look forward to seeing the beauty of your area in the summer.

Sincerely,

Original Sioned by

H:" il Tan "““v\” ,'f_

Hugh L. Thompson, Jr., Director

Division of Human Factors Safety
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

ees €. W Fay
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February 1, 1985

Mr. Car) Gray

Duty Shift Superintendent
Point Beach Nuclear Plant
6610 Nuclear Road

Two Rivers, Wisconsin 54241

Dear Mr. Gray:

Thank you for meeting with Bruce Boger, Joe McMillen (RIII), and myself at
the Point Beach Nuclear Power Plan on January 16, 1985. I found the meeting
to be a very valuable meeting in that it provided me with an opportunity to
hear your concerns about the NRC Requalification Audit Program and to
;dcntify many of our ongoing efforts to improve the Operator Licensing
rogram.

While I noted the high level of your frustratisan with the current program, I
do believe that we agreed on a number of key issues that should not only help
reduce that frustration, but also contribute to enhanced plant operations.
The first issue was the importance of and the need for input into the
licensed operator requalification training program by experienced shift
superintendents, What action can you take to address this issue? Inform
your management of your willingness to identify your crew's training needs
sufficiently in advance of the scheduled training so that learning objectives
(e.g., ones that both you and your training staff agree are appropriate to
address the training needs) and training programs can be developed

by the training staff. As we discussed at our meeting, this is not to say
that other inputs for the requalification training program, such as operating
events at other reactors, new NRC requirements, etc., should be excluded, but
you should work with the training staffs .o get these needs addressed in a
performance oriented context. For my pary, 1 have asked Bruce Boger, Acting
Branch Chief, Operator Licensing Branch, to reaffirm to each region our
intention that the requalification audit examinations prepared and
administered by NRC are not to be "repeats" of the initial licensing
examination, These examinations should be more operationally oriented and,
where they exist, based on the knowledge, skills, and abilities identified in
the learning objectives of the utility requalification program. Even though
the NRC has resource constraints and NRC regulations must be met in order to
have your licenses renewed, the requalificatcion training effort should be
geered toward addressing agreed upon needs.

in this regard, the efforts WEPCO has taken to achieve INPO accreditation
should significantly assist their efforts. The NRC is also taking steps to
make our examinations more operationally oriented. We have compiled a
catalog that identifies necessary RO and SRO knowledges. Experienced SRO's
have reviewed this catalog for completeness and have rated each knowledge for
importance. This catalog will he published this spr1n¥ and can be made Point
Beach specific in the future based upon WEPCO input. The real key in this

your training department and the Region |11l operator Nicensing staff.

.................................................................................................................................................
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Mr. Carl Gray -5 February 1, 1985

A second issue that parallels the importance of and need for your input into
the facility requalification training program is the need for your input and
comments on NRC's proposed rules and proposed Regulatory Guides. You have
the opportunity to comment on the current NRC proposils to change the
licensing process. To encourage your comments, copies of these proposals
have been mailed directly to you. Your comments caen be provided directly to
NRC or to your training department for preparation of a consolidated WEPCO
response. We have set up a program to provide each individual commenting
with a copy of the final rules and a letter that discusses the resolution of
the comments submitted to the NRC.

The third issue was the role of the resident inspector following 2
requalification exam., [ agree that resident inspectors should not approach
individual operators who "failed" the NRC requalification exam to ask what
actions are going to be taken against them. The appropriate action is to
verify with the training staff that the actions called for in the utilities’
approved Requalification Training Program is followed. This was discussed
with Region 111 management and should be the appropriate action followed in
the future,

Another area of agreement was that the NRC inspection or audit program should
have the flexibility to concentrate on the facilities that have demonstrated
poorer performance, The current audit program has that flexibility in that
the guidance to the Regional Administrators is to audit average performers
once every two years, to audit below average performers once every year and
to audit the above average performer once every three years, depending upon
the availability of resources. Above average performance for this area is
Category 1 SALP ratings or INPO Accreditation,

We agreed that the NRC's requalification audit exam at Ginna was not
administered in accordance with the current guidance for that program. Both
Region I management and Headquarters have taken steps to ensure that future
requalification programs are consistent with the guidelines.

We also agreed on the value of plant specific simulators in training and
requalification programs. As you will note in the proposed rule changes, the
NRC also recognizes the benefits of evaluating individuals in the environment
in which they would be expected to perform. Accordingly, we have proposed
that each license candidate demonstrate, on a simulation facility, the
ability to operate a nuclear power plant, Because of your strong support tor
a2 simualtor, I am sending a copy fo this letter to WEPCO management so that
they are aware of your support, you may wish to amplify.
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Mr. Carl Gray

b

February 1, 1985

Again, 1 thank you for the opportunity to meet with you and share our ideas

on the Operator Licensing Program.

agreement. Namely, it can be cold and snowy in Wisconsin in the winter,

look forward to seeing the beauty of your area in the summer.

cc:

C. W. Fay

Sincerely,

kugh L. Thompson, Jr., Director
Division of Human Factors Safety
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

I'd also 1ike to share one final area of

I
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February 1, 1985

Hr. Michael Wagner

Operatinrg Supervisor

Point Beach Nuclear Plant
6610 Nuclear Road

Two Rivers, Wiscons? 54241

Dear Mr. Wagner:

Thank you for meeting with Bruce Boger, Joe McMiilen (RII1), and myself at
the Point Beach Nuclear Power Plan on January 16, 1985. I found the meeting
to be 2 very valuable meeting in that it provided me with an opportunity to
hear your concerns about the NRC Requalification Audit Program and to
fdentify many of our ongoing efforts to improve the Operator Licensing
Program.

While I noted the high level of your frustration with the current program, I
do believe that we agreed on a number of key issues that should not only help
reduce that frustration, but also contribute to enhanced plant operations.
The first issue was the importance of and the need for input into the
Ticensed operater requalification training program by experienced shift
superintendents, What action can you take to address this issue? Inform
your management of your willingness to identify your crew's training needs
sufficiently in advance of the scheduled training so that learning objectives
(e.g., ones that both you and your training staff agree are appropriate to
address the training needs) and training programs can be developed

by the training staff. As we discussed at our meeting, thi s not to say
that other inputs for the requalification training program, uch as operating
events at other reactors, new NRC requirements, etc., should Le excluded, but
you should work with the training staffs to get these needs addressed in a
performance oriented context. For my part, I have asked Eruce Boger, Acting
Branch Chief, Operator Licensing Branch, to reaffirm to each region our
intention that the requalification audit examinations prepared and
administered by KRC are not to be “"repeats” of the initial licensing
examination. These examinations should be more operaticnally oriented and,
where they exist, based on the knowledge, skills, and abilities fdentified in
the learning objectives of the utility requalification program. Even though
the NRC has resource constraints and NRC regulations must be met in order to
have your licenses renewed, the requalification training effort should be
geared toward addressing agreed upoun needs.

In this regard, the efforts WEPCO has tzken to achieve INPO accreditation
should significantly assist their efforts. The NRC 1s also taking steps to
make our examinations more operationally oriented. We have compiled a
catalog that identifies necessary RO and SRO knowledges. Experienced SRO's
have reviewed this catalog for completeness and have rated each knowledge for
importance. This catalog will be published this spring and can be made Point
Beach specific in the future based upon WEPCO input. The real key in this

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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Mr. Michael Wagner 5 February 1, 1985

A second issue that parallels the importance of and need for your input into
the facility requalification training program is the need for your input and
comments on NRC's proposed rules and proposed Regulatory Guides. You have
the opportunity to comment c- the current NRC preposals to change the
licensing process. To encourage your comments, copies of these proposals
have been mailed directly to you. Your comments can be provided directly to
NRC or to your training department for preparation of a consolidated WEPCO
response, We have set up & program to provide each individual commenting
with a copy of the final rules and a leiter that discusses the resolution of
the comments submitted to the NRC.

The third issue was the role of the resident inspector following 2
requalification exam. 1 agree that resident inspectors should not approach
individual operators who "failed" the NRC requalification exam to ask what
actions are going to be taken against them. The appropriate action is to
verify with the training staff that the actions called for in the utilities'
approved Requalification Training Program is followed. This was discussed
with Region 111 management and should be the appropriate action follewed in
the future.

Another area of agreement was that the NRC inspection or audit program should
have the flexibility to concentrate on the facilities that have demonstrated
poorer performance. The current audit program has that flexibility in that
the guidance to the Regional Administrators is to audit average performers
once every two years, to sudit below average performers once every year and
to audit the above average performer once every three years, depending upon
the availability of resources. Above average performance for tais arca is
Category 1 SALP ratings or INPO Accreditation.

We agreed that the NRC's requalification audit cxam at Ginna was rot
administered in accordance with the current guidance for that program., Beth
Region 1 management and Headquarters have taken steps to ensure that future
requalification programs are consistent with the guidelines.

We also agreed on the value of plant specific simulators in training and
requalification programs. As you will note in the proposed rule changes, the
NRC also recognizes the benefits of evaluating individuzls .n the environment
in which they would be expected to perform. Accordingly, we have proposed
that each license candidate demonstrate, on a simulation facility, the
ability to operate a nuclear power plant. Because of your strong support for
2 stmualtor, I am sending a copy fo this letter Lo WEPCO management so that
they are aware of your support, you may wish to amplify.

.................................................................................................................................................
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Mr. Michael Wagner

February 1, 1985

Again, 1 thank you for the opportunity to meet with you and share our ideas
on the Operator Licensing Program,

agreement .

I'd 77so 11ke to share one final area of
Namely, it can be cold and snowy in Wisconsin in the winter.

look forward to seeing the beauty of your area in the summer.

cc:

C. W. Fay

Sincerely,

Hugh L. Thompson, Jr., Director
Division of Human Factors Safety
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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February 1, 1985

Mr. Andy Shedlosky

Operating Supervisor

Point Beach Nuclear Plant
6610 Nuclear Road

Two Rivers, Wisconsin 54241

Dear Mr. Shedlosky:

Thank you for meeting with Bruce Boger, Joe McMillen (RIIl), and myself at

the Point Beach Nuclear Power Plan on January 16, 1985. 1 found the meeting

to be a very valuable meeting in that it provided me with an opportunity to

hear your concerns about the NRC Requalification Audit Program and to

;gentify many of our ongoing efforts to improve the Operator Licensing
ogram,

While 1 noted the high level of your frustration with the current program, I
do believe that we agreed on a number of key issues that should not only help
reduce that frustration, but also contribute to enhanced plant operations.
The first issue was the importance of and the need for input into the
licensed operator requalification training program by experienced shift
superintendents. What action can you take to address this issue? Inform
your management of your willingness to identify your crew's training needs
sufficientiy in advance of the scheduled training so that learning objectives
(e.g., ones that both you and your training staff agree are appropriate to
address the training needs) and training programs can be developed
by the training staff. As we discussed at our meeting, this is not to say
that other inputs for the requalification training program, such as operating
events at other reactors, new NRC requirements, etc., should be excluded, but
you should work with the training staffs to get these needs addressed in a
gerformance oriented context. For my part, I have asked Bruce Boger, Acting
ranch Chief, Operator Licensing Branch, to reaffirm to each region our
intention that the requalification audit examinations prepared and
administered by NRC are not to be "repeats® of the initial licensing
examination. These examinations should be mcre operationally oriented and,
where they exist, based on the knowledge, skills, and abilities identified in
the learning objectives of the utility requalification program. Even though
the NRC has resource constraints and NRC regulations must be met in order to
have your licenses renewed, the requalification training effort should be
geared toward addressing agreed upon needs.

In this regard, the efforts WEPCO has taken to achieve INPO accredit2tion
should significantly assist their efforts. The NRC is also tcking steps to
make our examinations more operationally oriented. We have compiled a
catalog that identifies necessary RO and SRO knowledges. Experienced SRO's
have reviewed this catalog for completeness and have rated each knowledge for
importance. This catalog will be published this spr1n¥ and can be made Point
Beach specific in the future based upon WEPCO input. The real key in this

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

..............................................................................................................................................

fimmumnuumnmo OFFICIAL RECORD COPY Y US. GPO 1983400247
A AU N T (e e W P SR 1 ot B B s . 5

S R S W R E LTS W e T T T

bt ekl




] & 3 . 4 * 4 &

Mr. Andy Shedlosky o, February 1, 1985

A second issue that parallels the importance of and need for your input into
the facility requaiification training program is the need for your input and
comments on NRC's proposed rules and proposed Regulatory Guides. You have
the opportunity to comment on the current NRC proposals to change the
licensing process. To encourage your comments, copies of these proposals
have been mailed directly to yor. Your comments can be provided directly to
KRC or to your training department for preparation of & consolidated WEPCO
response, We have set up a program to provide each individual commenting
with a copy of the final rules and a letter that discusses the resoluticn of
the comments submitted to the NRC.

The third issue was the role of the resident inspector following e
requalification exam, | agree that resident inspectors should not approach
fndividual operators who "failed" the NRC requalification exam to ask what
actions are going to be taken against them. The appropriate acticn is to
verify with the training staff that the actions called for in the utilities'
approved Requalification Training Program is followed. This was discussed
u;th Region 111 management and should be the appropriate action followed in
the future.

Another area of agreement was that the KRC inspection or audit program should
have the flexibiiity to concenirate on the facilities that have demonstrated
poorer performance. The current audit program has that flexibility in that
the guidance to the Regional Administrators is to audit average performers
once every two years, to audit below average performers once every year and
to audit the above average performer once every three years, depending upon
the availability of resources. Above average performance for this arez is
Category 1 SALP ratings or INPO Accreditation,

We agreed that the NRC's requalification audit exam at Ginna was not
administered in accordance with the current gquidance for that program. Both
Region 1 management and Headquarters have taken steps Lo ensure that future
requalification programs are consistent with the guidelines,

We also agreed on the value of plant specific simulators in training and
requalification programs. As you will nocte in the proposed rule changes, the
NRC also recognizes the benefits of evaluating individuals in the environment
in which they would be expected to perform. Accordingly, we have pronosed
that each license candidate demonstrate, on a simulation facility, the
ability to operate a nuclear power plant, because of your strong support for
a simualtor, 1 am sending a copy fo this letter to WEPCO management so that
they are aware of your surrort, you may wish to amplify.

.................................................................................................................................................
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Mr. Andy Shedlosky

February 1,

1985

Again, I thank you for the opporturity to meet with you and share our ideas

on the Operator Licensing Program.
agreement.

look forward to seeing the beauty of your area in the summer.

cel

C. W. Fay

Sincerely,
Or vd By
Hugh L Thempson, Jr

Hugh L. Thompsca, Jr., Director
Division of Human Factors Safety
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

I'd also 1ike to share one final area of
Namely, it can be cold and snowy in Wisconsin in the winter. I
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February 1, 1985

Mr. Tom Garot

Duty Shift Superintendent
Point Beach Nuclear Plant
6610 Nuclear Road

Two Rivers, Wisconsin 54241

Dear V¥ ', Garot:

Thank you for meeting with Bruce Boger, Joe McMillen (RII1), and myself at
the Point Beach Nuciear Power Plan on January 16, 1965. 1 found the meeting
to be 2 very valuable meeting in that it provided me with an opportunity to
hear your concerns about the NRC Requalification Audit Program and to
;dentify many of our ongoing efforts to improve the Operator Licensing
rogram,

While I noted the high level of your frustration with the curreic program, I
do believe that we agreed on a number of key issues that should not only help
reduce that frustration, but also contribute to enhanced plant operations.
The first issue was the importance oi and the need for input into the
licensed operator requalification training program by experienced shift
superintendents. What action can you take to address this issue? Inform
your management of your willingness to identify your crew's training needs
sufficiently in advance of the scheduled training so that learning objectives
(e.g., ones that both you and your training staff agree are appropriate to
address the training needs) and training programs can be developed

by the training staff. As we discussed at our meeting, this is not to say
that other inputs for the requalification training program, such as operating
events at other reactors, new NRC requirements, etc., should be excluded, but
you should work with the training staffs to get these needs addressed in a
performance oriented context. For my part, | have asked Bruce Boger, Acting
Branch Chief, Operator Licensing Eranch, to reaffirm to each region our
intention that the requalification audit examinations prepared and
administered by NRC are not to be “repeats” of the initial licensing
examination. These examinations should be more operationally oriented and,
where they exist, based on the knowledge, skills, and abilities identified in
the learning objectives of the utility requalification program. Even though
the NRC has resource constraints and MRC regulations must be met in order to
have your licenses renewed, the requalificetion training effort should be
geared toward addressing agreed upon needs.

in this regard, the efforts WEPLO has taken to achieve INPU accreditation
should significantly assist their efforts. The NRC is also taking steps to
make our examinations more operationally oriented. We have compiled a

catalog that identifies necessary RO and SRO knowledges. Experienced SRO's
have reviewed this catalog for completeness and have rated each knowledge for
fmportance. This cata’og will be published this spring and can be made Point
Beach specific in the future based upon WEPCO input. The real key in this

-
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Mr. Tom Garot February 1, 1985

A second issue that parallels the importance of and reed for your input into
the facility requalification training program is the need for your input and
comments on NRC's proposed rules and proposed Regulatory Guides. You have
the opportunity to comment on the current NRC proposals to change the
licensing process. To encourage your comments, copies of these proposals
have been mailed directly to you. Your comments can be provided directly to
KRC or to your training department for preparation of a consolidated WEPCO
response. We have set up 2 program to provide each individual commenting
with a copy of the final rules and a letter that discusses the resolution of
the comments s.ibmitted to the NRC.

The third issue was the role of the resident inspector following a
requalification exam. 1 agree that resident inspectors should not approach
individual operators who "failed" the NRC requalification exam to ask what
actions are going to be taken against them. The appropriate action is to
verify with the training staff that the actions called for in the utilities’
approved Requalification Training Program is followed. This was discussed
u;th Region (Il management and should be the appropriate action fol' wed in
the tfuture.

Another area of agreement was that the NRC inspection or audit program should
have the flexibility to concentrate on the facilities that have demonstrated
poorer performance. The current audit program has that flexibility in that
the guidance to the Regional Administrators is to audit average performers
once every two years, to audit below average performers once every year and
to audit the above average performer cnce every three years, depending upon
the availability of resources. Above average performance for this area is
Category 1 SALP ratings or INPO Accreditation.

We agreed that the NRC's requalification audit exam at Ginna was not
administered in accordance with the current guidance for that program. Both
Region | management and Headquarters have taken steps to ensure that future
requalification programs are consistent with the guidelines.

We also agreed on the value of plant specific simulators in training and
requalification programs. As you will note in the proposed rule changes, the
NRC also recognizes the benefits of evaluating individuals in the environment
in which they would be expected to perform. Accordingly, we have proposed
that each license candidate demonstrate, on a simulation facility, the
ability to operate a nuclear power plant. Because nf your strong support for
a2 simualtor, I am sending a copy fo this letter to WEPCO management so that
they are aware of your support, you may wish to amplify.
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Mr. Tom Garot February 1, 1985

Again, 1 thank you for the opportunity to meet with you and share our ideas

on the Operator Licensing Program.

I'd also like to share one final area of

agreement. HNemely, it can be cold and snowy in Wisconsin in the winter. 1
look forward to seeing the beauty of your area in the sumnmer,
Sincerely,
Ori- ned by

cc:

C. W. Fay

Hugh L. Thio

npsom, Jr.

Kugh L. Thompson, Jr., Director
Division of Human Factors Safety
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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February 1, 1985

Mr. Ken Draska

Duty Shift Superintendent
Point Beach Nuclear Plant
6610 Kuclear Road

Twe Rivers, Wisconsin 54241

Dear r. Draska:

Thank you for meeting with Bruce Boger, Joe McMillen (RIII), and myself at
the Point Beach huclear Power Plan on Jeznuary 16, 1985. I found the meeting
to be a very valuable meeting in that it provided me with an opportunity to
hear your concerns about the NRC Requalification Audit Program and to
identify many of our ongoing efforts to improve the Operator Licensing
Program.,

While I noted the high level of your frustration with the current program, I
do believe that we agreed on a number of key issues that should not only help
reduce that frustration, but also contribute to enhanced plant operations.
The first issue was the importance of and the need for input into the
1icensed operator requalification training program by experienced shift
superintendents. What action can you take to address this issue? Inform
your management of your willingness to identify your crew's training needs
sufficiently in advance of the scheduled training so that learning objectives
(e.g., ones that both you and your training staff agree are appropriate to
address the training needs) and training programs can be developed

by the training staff. As we discussed at our meeting, this is not to say
that other inputs for the requalification training program, such as operatind’
events at other reactors, new NRC requirements, etc., should be excluded, but
you should work with the training staffs to get these needs addressed in a
performance oriented context. For my part, | have asked Bruce Boger, Acting
Branch Chief, Operator Licensing Branch, to reaffirm to each region our
intention that the requalification audit examinations prepared and
administered by NRC are not to be “repeats” of the initial licensing
examination. These examinations should be more operaticnally oriented and,
where they exist, based on the knowledge, skills, and abilities identified in
the learning objectives of the utility requalification program. Even though
the NRC has resource constraints and NRC regulations must be met in order to
have your licenses renewed, the requalification training effort should be
geared toward addressing agreed upon needs.

In this regard, the efforts WEPCO has taken to achieve INPO accreditation
should significantly assist their efforts. The NRC is also taking steps to
make our examinations more operationally oriented. We have compiled 2
catalog that identifies necessary RO and SRO knowledges. Experienced SRO's
have reviewed this catalug for completeness and have rated each knowledge for
importance., This catalog will be published this spring and can be made Point
Beach specific in the future based upon WEPCO input. ghe real key in this

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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Mr. Ken Draska

Feoruary 1. 1985

A second issue that parallels the i
the facility requalification traini
corments on NRL's proposed rules and proposed Regulatory Guides,
the opportunity to comment on the current NR

licensing process,
have been mailed directly to you.

response,

wit

You have

C proposals to change the

To encourage your comments, copies of these proposals
Your comments <an be provided directly to
NRC or to your training department for preparation of a consolidated WEPCO

We have set up a program to provide each individual commenting
a copy of the final rules and a letter that discusses the resolution of
the comments submitted to the NRC.

The third issue was the role of the resident inspector following a

requalification exam.

indivicual operators who "failed" the NRC requalification exam to ask what

actions are going to be taken against them.

The appropriate action is to

mportance of and need for your input into
ng program is the need for your input and

I agree that resident inspectors should not approach

verify with the training staff that the actions called for in the utilities’

approved Requalification Training Program is followed.

This was discussed

with Region 111 management and should be the appropriate action followed in
the future.

Another area of agreement was that the NRC inspection or audit program should
have the flexibility to concentrate on the facilities that have demonstrated
The current audit program has that flexibility in that
the guidance to the Regional Administrators is to audit average performers
once every two years, to audit below average performers once every year and
to audit the above average performer once every three years,

poorer

che availability of resources.

performance.

Lategory 1 SALP ratings or INPO Accreditation,

We agreed that the NRC's requalification audit exam at Ginna was not
administered in accordance with the current guidance for that program. Both
Region I management and Headquarters have taken steps to ensure that future
requalification programs are consistent with the guidelines.

We also agreed on the value of plant specific simulators in training and

requalification programs.

depending upon
Above average performance for this area is

As you %111 note in the proposed rule changes, the

NRC aiso recognizes the benefits of evaluating individuals in the environment

in which they would be expected to perform.

Accordingly, we have proposed

that each license candidate demonstrate, on a simulation facility, the

ability to operate & nuclear power plant.

Because of your strong support for

a simualtor, I am sending a copy fo this letter to WEPCO management so that
they are aware of your suppert, you nay wish to amplify,
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1 Mr. Ken Draska -3- February 1, 1985
Again, I thank you for the opportunity to meet with you and share our ideas
on the Operator Licensiny Program. I'd also 1ike to share one final area of
agreement. Namely, it can be cold and snowy in Wisconsin in the winter. |
look forward to seeing the beauty of your area in the surmer.
Sincerely,
Original Signed by
Neoh T Nty by
Hugh L. f(hompson, Jr., Director
Division of Human Factors Safety
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
cc: C. W. Fay
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